Rockville Town Council Emergency Meeting
Minutes for May 19, 2015

Steve Waltz, President, Rockville Town Council called an Emergency Meeting on May 19, 2015 at 2:45pm at the Rockville Firehouse.  Those in attendance were Parke Swaim, Josh Sorrels and Steve Waltz.  Debra Olson and Liddy Dowd-Wright were absent.

On Monday May 18, 2015, Chad Gordon, Town Superintendent, was notified by INDOT regarding the Howard Ave/Market Street Project.  INDOT proposed the Town’s 20% local match for the Project’s construction costs would be paid by INDOT.  An INDOT quarterly meeting was scheduled May 19 and the matter would be discussed further.

After the meeting concluded, Dr. Waltz, Council President, called an emergency meeting to discuss with other Council members to be held at 2:45pm, due to INDOT’s deadline of 3:30pm, May 19, 2015.

Josh(m)/Parke(2) Dr. Waltz to contact INDOT to add Rockville to a “list” INDOT is preparing of Projects willing to be delayed with INDOT paying the 20% of the Town’s local match for construction costs (approximate savings to Town of $940,000).    INDOT will determine the Project eligibility.  All voted aye.  Motion carried.

  
 










[bookmark: _GoBack]



____________________________

								_____________________________

								_____________________________

								_____________________________
ATTEST:
								_____________________________
______________________________				Rockville Town Council
Clerk-Treasurer 
